
Monday 17 June 
 
This week sees the very last GCSE examination for our students. While we await the results to 
congratulate them on their achievements, I know that our students have given their very best and 
hence at this moment should feel proud and content that they have done their best. We look forward to 
seeing them at their Prom, on Thursday 27 June at Thornham Manor, to celebrate their time with us. 
 
This week we welcome students and staff from Student Life ( https://www.student-life.co ). This Suffolk 
magazine written for and by students, will be launching to Year 9 and 10 students in an extended assembly on 
Friday. This exciting publication is eager to engage with us and we are excited about the opportunities that it 
could offer our older students.   
 
Also this week, some of our Year 8 students will visit the Hollow Trees Food and Farming Festival, to consider 
and be inspired by what careers are possible in this industry. 
 
The Friends of Debenham High School lead their first Camel Race Night on Friday evening. With the kind 
support of the Rotary Club, this looks to be an exciting night. Tickets are still available. Please contact the 
school office if you wish to attend. Numbers are high and it should be a fun night. The Friends are currently 
raising funds for social and light sports facilities in the front playground, such as picnic seating, table tennis 
and a basketball hoop. The student School Council are involved in discussions and we are all eager to see this 
area of the school better equipped and hence a pleasant place for students to socialise. 
 
  
Julia Upton 
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